
 

       

 
                     

    
                   

              
       

                   
     

  
                

     
            

              
           

                 
                  

              
              
               
                 

  
                

                    
                 

     

JFK Weekly
Newsletter 
Friday, October 14, 2022 Sara Raabe, JFK Principal 

George Street 
WSD has a parking lot off George Street. This parking lot is bigger than it used to be and is an option 

for people to park in. 
The George Street parking lot is NOT a place for people to drop off or pick up students. Turning around 

in the parking lot during morning drop-off or afternoon dismissal can create challenges as students 

walk through the parking lot to walk home. 
If you are driving to drop off or pick up your student(s), please come in and out through the Normand 

Street entrances to ensure everyone's safety. 

All School Celebration 
So far, the amazing students at JFK have �lled our temporary HEART Monitor twice and are almost 
done �lling it a third time! 
Students earn HEART tokens for following the school-wide expectations of being Honest, Engaged, 
Appropriate, responsible, and Timely. Students add their HEART tokens to the class HEART jar. Once 

their class jar is full, students get to choose a class celebration. 
On Tuesdays and Thursdays at 8:45, the entire school gathers to cheer for classes as they add their 
class jar of HEARTs to the school Heart Monitor. Once the Heart Monitor is full, there is an all-school 
celebration. Each grade level plans an all-school celebration at some point during the school year. 
Some class and/or all-school celebrations may be extra recess, comfy clothes day, Bingo, dance party, 
lunch in the classroom, board games party, favorite clothes day, stuffed animal day, or lego time. 
These are just some of the ideas our amazing students and teachers have come up with so far. 

Walk to School 
On Wednesday, October 12, 2022, JFK participated in our annual Walk To School. It was an amazing 

way to start the day! A large group of us walked up Main Street to school, led by the WMHS Band. 
Thank you to everyone that joined us, and a huge thank you to Patrice Lumumba, our new WSD 

Wellness Coordinator, for organizing the event. 



    
     

   
   

     
   

   
     

   
     

   
   

     
   

      
 

 

    

Calendar 
Thursday, October 20, 2022 

11:00 Early Release for all students 

MHS Parent Teacher Conferences 

Friday, October 21, 2022 

11:00 Early Release for all students 

MHS Parent Teacher Conferences 

Friday, November 4, 2022 

8:30 - 12:30 Picture Retake Day 

Thursday, November 17, 2022 

11:00 Early Release for all students 

JFK Parent Teacher Conferences 

Friday, November 18, 2022 

11:00 Early Release for all students 

JFK Parent Teacher Conferences 

Monday, November 21 - Friday, November 25 

No School 
Thanksgiving 

Facebook @WinooskiLearns 

JFK Elementary 

60 Normand Street, Winooski, … sraabe@wsdvt.org 

802-655-0411 wsdvt.org 

https://www.facebook.com/JfkElementary
http://www.twitter.com/@WinooskiLearns
https://s.smore.com/u/8869/e657bc63aae3881af32d5c1879caa100.jpeg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=60%20Normand%20Street%2C%20Winooski%2C%20VT%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:sraabe@wsdvt.org
tel:802-655-0411
http://wsdvt.org/

